
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This week the children have been learning to blend (for reading) and segment 
(for spelling) the consonant digraphs ‘sh, ch and th’. There is a good set of 
games on a website called WordWall. Please allow your child to use the link 
below so that they can play a few games relating to the sounds they have 
been learning. 
 
WordWall 
https://wordwall.net/en-us/community/reading/ch-sh-th-cloze 
 
 
We have been doing some cross curricular maths and computing work this 
week. Below there is a link to the website TerrapinLogo where the children 
can play the BeeBot game online. This is very useful for our work on direction 
and turns in maths and for our work on programming in computing. Please 
allow your child to play these games to help consolidate their understanding. 
 
TerrapinLogo - BeeBot Game 
https://beebot.terrapinlogo.com/ 
 
 
We have been working on our 10x and 5x tables too, there are many places 
online that you can find games, quizzes and songs to support learning them. 
We shall be doing our 2x tables soon. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Mrs Hyde 
Y1 Teacher 
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